Lewtrenchard WI July Report

Seven members and one husband decided to ignore the
dark clouds in Lewdown and headed for, hopefully, sunny
Postbridge. We've been thinking about having a picnic
meeting for some time now, why not make the most of
summer.

We met at Ruth’s at 10:30 despite the short rain shower
just beforehand and decided to go ahead with the plcnlc Ns I ING OMEN
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picnic table where we enjoyed our picnic lunch
and some delicious biscuits made by Susanne.
Rain came down yet again, so we headed for the
visitor centre and we had a good nose round. It %
was an interactive and interesting place. Some of &
us got a bit chilly and craved a cup of coffee so
we all decamped to the Two Bridges Hotel where we enjoyed
warm drinks and a chat. Everyone agreed that despite the
rain it was a nice way to have a meeting.

Date and venue for next meeting: Tuesday August 12 - Afternoon Tea Event from 3pm

Dates for your diary:

12th August Tuesday Afternoon Tea Event

21st August Thursday Coffee morning - Alder Vineyard
25th August Monday Walk, contact Mary E/Lynn



